Town of Tripp - Judy Pilger <TrippTown@cheqgnet.net>
chair@townofwashburn.com <Chair@TownofWashburn.com>
Town of Washburn - Kerry Tetzner <Clerk@TownofWashburn.com>
Davidraysson@Gmail.com <Davidraysscn@Gmail.com>
Marschrauf@gmail.com <Marschrauf@gmail.com>

Mayor Ringberg <MayorRingberg@cityofbayfield.com>

City of Bayfield - Billie Hoopman <cityclerk@cityofbayfield.com>
WashburnMayor@gmail.com <WashburnMayor@gmail.com>
tdemars@cityofwashburn.org <tdemars@cityofwashburn.org>
James A. Crandall <James.Crandall@bayfieldcounty.wi.gov>

Mark Abeles-Allison <Mark.Abeles-Allison@bayfieldcounty.wi.gov>
Pope Andrew)@gmail.com <Pope Andrew)@gmail.com>

Jeff Jordheim <garage@barnes-wi.com>

Town of Pilsen - Suzi Misun <suzimisun@hotmail.com>

Date: Tuesday, February 1st, 2022 at 7.04 AM

Good Morning,

WisDOT has released the application materials for the BIL Funding. Below is an email I
received explaining how this will work and the deadlines associated.

It also states there will be an informational webinar later in the week which may be
beneficial to attend. When I find out more about this I will pass it along too.

Good Luck,

Bob

Bob Anderson
Bayfield County Highway Department
Highway Commissioner

311 S 1st Avenue E
Washburn, WI 54891
0: (715)373-6115
C: (715)209-0186

----- Original Message-----
From: WisDOT Local Programs <DOTlocalPrograms@dot.wi,gov>
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2822 5:55 PM

Subject: Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) Local Programs Project Solicitation -
Applications Now Available
Importance: High

Application materials for the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) Federal Fiscal Year 2022
(FFY22) supplemental project solicitation are now available on the WisDOT website.
Applications are being accepted for the Surface Transportation Program (STP)-Urban, STP-Rural,
STP-Local and Local Bridge Improvement Assistance programs.

The Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) is expected to provide significant increases 1n
federal transportation funding for the next five years, beginning with FFY22. Time is of the
essence in planning for the use of FFY22 federal funding.

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) requires FFY22 funding to be obligated by September




